
 

He nui te akoranga ki Waterlea Great learning happens at Waterlea 

 
Hello, Kia Ora, Kia Orana, Bonjour, Talofa Lava, Taloha Ni, Bula Vinaka, Ni Hau, Namaste,  
Malo e Lelei, Deea awit, Sagutom, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Dia daoibh, Sillaw, Huan Ying, Hola,  

Konichiwa, Guten Tag, Здравствуйте 

 

Newsletter 7 June 2023 

17 House Ave, Maangere Bridge, 09 636 4233, www.waterlea.school.nz 

Important Dates 

8 June - Teacher Led Conferences (TLC) 

Early pick up 1pm 

13 June - TLC Catch Up 

16 June - Interschool Hockey 

16 June - New Entrant Cohort Visit 9am 

16 June - MANA Assembly 12.15pm 

23 June - New Entrant Cohort Visit 9am 

23 June - Maths @ Waterlea Whaanau 

Morning 9-10.30am 

26 June - Board of Trustees Hui 7pm 

30 June - New Entrant Cohort Visit 9am 

30 June - MANA Assembly 12.15pm 

30 June - PTA Sausage Sizzle 

30 June - Term 2 Ends 

17 July - Term 3 Begins and New Entrant 

Cohort Starts 

22 September - Term 3 Ends 

9 October - Term 4 Begins 

15 December - Last Day of School 2023 

Welcome to Week 7 and as you will know, school reports will come 

home with your child this afternoon. Have a good read of them and 

tomorrow you can ask the classroom teacher any questions that you 

may have regarding your child’s progress at this Mid-Year Report 

time. There is a comment on their literacy progress, maths progress 

and overall general progress. At the bottom of the report you’ll 

notice an attendance percentage which will let you know how often 

your child is coming to school. It’s good to aim to have this number 

above 90% and ideally above 95%. If you notice the number is below 

90% and you would like support to increase the time your child is at 

school, let the classroom teacher know and we can work with you to 

do this. When it comes to increasing school attendance rates, 

sometimes very simple changes can make the biggest difference.  

If you haven’t been able to book a time to chat with your child’s 

teacher at the Teacher Led Conference (TLC) you can do so by 

phoning the office on 09 6364233. You can also go to the website 

and book directly www.schoolinterviews.co.nz and use the code 

5cqum. We are offering two days, Thursday 8th June, 1.30-7.30pm 

and Tuesday 13th June, 3.30-5.30pm. Don’t forget to pick your 

children up at 1pm tomorrow so conferences can start promptly.  

Please Note: The early leaving time, Teacher Led Conference and 

Reports are for all children except Room 5 who are doing their 

reports/interviews later in the term and Room 15 children who have 

only just started school. 

Staff News 

It is with sadness that we say farewell to Stephanie Carter, our wonderful school receptionist. Stephanie is 

returning to the classroom to teach Social Studies and English at Mt Albert Grammar School. Stephanie has 

been working at Waterlea for the past six years and has always demonstrated manaakitanga in every aspect 

of her mahi. We say farewell to her as a school on her last day at our MANA Assembly, Friday 16th June. We 

will all miss her positivity, professionalism and good humour and wish her well in the future. 



Royal Oak Intermediate - Enrolments are now open 

Enrolments are open for 2024 for Royal Oak Intermediate. They are hosting tours starting 

from next week and an Open Evening next term. Please click the link to Book your Tour: 

https://forms.gle/GSMveUdqFxRaUv2J9  

If you would like to enrol now for 2024, please click this next link: https://

royaloakint.school.nz/enrolment-overview/ 

https://forms.gle/GSMveUdqFxRaUv2J9
https://royaloakint.school.nz/enrolment-overview/
https://royaloakint.school.nz/enrolment-overview/



